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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance is  % 
 

Our target for attendance is 
96% 

Attendance Award in Reception 
goes to Class 12 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1 
 
The children in these classes will enjoy an 

extra playtime on Friday next week!  
 

 
Punctuality Reminder 

The start of the school day is 8.40am, the doors close at 8.50am. After this 
time, lessons have started and staff are in class teaching. It is imperative 
that children are in school on time, enjoying being with their friends and 
learning every day.  
Please follow this link for information about fixed penalty notices:  Education 
Penalty Notices 

Class 1 Class 7 97.1 96.6 

Class 2 Class 8 95.8 95.4 

Class 3 Class 9 95.8 95 

Class 4 Class 10 96.3 92.7 

Class 5 Class 11 93.8 98.8 

Class 6 Class 12 100 95.4 

Bikes and Scooters 
Getting to school on a bike or scooter can be fun but can children please get 
off these before they enter the school grounds and push them to the ‘parking 
area’. We have had a number of accidents in the past with both other       
children and adults getting hurt. We thank you for your cooperation in this 
matter. 

ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES- Saturday evening at 5.30p.m. and Sundays  
(including Children’s Church) at 10.00a.m.  

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm.  
Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 

 
St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 

(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

We always act to ensure the school remains a safe place for children, staff and all other 
members of our community and therefore we ask that parents/carers please talk to staff 
in a polite manner. On a couple of occasions recently staff have been spoken to in      
unacceptable way leading to unnecessary upset. As a school, we always try to sort out 
any problems or issues  in a  respectful, professional manner. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
SPRING TERM 

FUTURE DATES 

Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February—Parents evenings 

Wednesday 28th February—Stay and Read Class 11. 9.00am Parents welcome. 

Thursday 29th February—Mental Fitness week 5 

Monday 4th March—Prayer and liturgy class 8—parents and grandparents welcome 2.45pm 

Tuesday 5th March—Prayer and liturgy class 7—parents and grandparents welcome 2.45pm 

Tuesday 5th March—School Council meeting. 

Wednesday 6th March—Stay and Read class 10. 9.00am Parents welcome. 

Wednesday 6th March—Prayer and liturgy class 6—parents and grandparents welcome 2.45pm 

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March—Prayer and liturgy class 5—parents and grandparents welcome 2.45pm 

Week beginning Monday 11th March – Crosby Hall Year 2 Residential (more details to follow) 

Monday 18th March—Neurodiversity week 

Wednesday 20th March—Stay and Read Class 9. 9.00am Parents welcome. 

Please be aware that on rare occasions dates may change due to unforeseen circumstances. 

SWANSIDE COUNCILLORS 
The Swanside Councillors send out on a weekly basis a community newsletter that includes    
support and information from local community centres, churches, etc. 
If anyone would like to receive the community newsletter and/or in need of support to contact 
the  Councillors via the email addresses below: 
  
Colin.dever@knowsley.gov.uk   Graham.morgan@knowsley.gov.uk                                            
Christine.bannon@knowsley.gov.uk 
 
A message from Councillor Dever to help promote voting in the Local and National elections:  
 
Please register to vote either in person at the ballot box or via post. If anyone needs support to 
register via the Government website I'm more than happy to assist, link below; 
 
https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 
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